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You asked… Where are Safe Places in 
North Yorkshire?

In Phase 1 of the Safe Places project we got 
council, health and community places involved  

We got people to sign up for Safe Places

So far, we have 186 businesses and organisations, 
and 92 people signed up as members

This website shows all the Safe Places that have 
been registered: https://www.safeplaces.org.uk/

There is also the National Network for Safe Places

https://www.safeplaces.org.uk/


You asked… Are Safe Places being used? 

I get monthly reports from SSP which show me 
if registered Safe Places have any visits by 
members of the public OR if an organisation or 
person wants to join the scheme

NYCC Community Cohesion Officers are visiting 
Safe Places in Scarborough & Skipton to talk to 
staff to see if Safe Places is working.

We need to visit the other parts of North 
Yorkshire to find out if Safe Places is working 



You asked… How can we increase 
the number of Safe Places?

We want more people to know about Safe 
Places

We want more places to become a Safe Place 

We need to tell everyone about Safe Places 

We think we should have a new 
communication plan to help us do this



You asked… how do we move to Phase 
2 and include commercial businesses?

We need to make sure Phase 1 of Safe 
Places is working well 

Once we are happy that Phase 1 is 
working well, we can think about 
Phase 2

We think we may be able to move to 
Phase 2 by the beginning of next year



How can you help?  
We need your ideas!

1. Can you help to visit Safe Places to see if 
they are working?

2. What are your ideas to get more Safe 
Places?

3. What are good ways to tell people about 
Safe Places? 

4. Can you help us to plan Phase 2, when 
we go out to find Commercial Businesses 
to be Safe Places?


